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18th April 2024 
 
 

 

Reception Trip to Horniman Museum 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
We are excited to announce that Reception will be visiting the Horniman Museum 

on Thursday 23rd May to support our learning of habitats. 
 
We will be leaving school after morning registration and will be back in school for 
the end of the school day.  
 

We will be having lunch at the venue so children will need a packed lunch and 
water for this trip. If you would like to order a packed lunch with the school kitchen 

for this trip, please complete this form by midday on Friday 3rd May. 
 
We cannot predict what the weather will be doing on this day, so please ensure 
that your child is wearing appropriate shoes/coats/sun protection for the trip. 

 
We would really appreciate any adult volunteers who are available to join us. 
Please inform me or email hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk if you are able to 
accompany us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Miss Ablitt 
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